
 
 

Bali, 6 October 2023 
 
Dear Esteemed Partners, 
 
We hope you are doing well !  
 
Thank you for the continued support toward Hyatt Regency Bali !  
 
As a part of our commitment to maintain our resort experience, Hyatt Regency Bali will be temporarily 
closing one of our swimming pools for necessary maintenance from Friday, 16 February to Sunday, 31 
March 2024. Alternatively three other swimming pools remain available ( The Lap Pool by the beach, The 
Pool at the Shankha Spa, and the Kids pool). We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and 
thank you for your understanding. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us again for any further information or assistance.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Hyatt Regency Bali Team  
 

Iin Sari    

Director of Sales & Marketing   

06 October 2023   

 
 
      
 
               
 


